
March 13, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. James H. Fetzer 

University of Minnesota 

Department of Philosophy 

10 University Drive 

Duluth, MN 55812-2496 

 

Dear Jim: 

 

Thank you for your letter.  You certainly are correct: many have claimed that Lee Harvey Oswald 

did not take the trip to Mexico City in late September, 1963.  We should have referred to it as 

Oswald’s “alleged” trip. 

 

Regardless, there is great interest in the Mexico City issue and we have released many CIA records 

associated with it.  There is evidence that an audiotape may exist of the conversations in the Soviet 

Embassy.  If one exists, the Board hopes to locate it.  The Board is also focusing on the medical 

records in the hopes of answering some of the many lingering questions. 

 

I hope all is well with you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair 


